
 

The Standard Launches 'Workplace 
Possibilities' Blog to Help HR 
Professionals Re-imagine How they 
Manage Disability 
February 24, 2011 

Blog features news, success stories, tools and tips to keep employees at work and help them return 
sooner  

PORTLAND, Ore.–(BUSINESS WIRE)–Standard Insurance Company ("The Standard"), a subsidiary of 
StanCorp Financial Group, Inc. (NYSE: SFG), today announced the launch of a new blog, Workplace... 
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Click here for online version.     For internal use only. Reprints available for purchase. 

http://ebn.benefitnews.com/news/the-standard-launches-workplace-possibilities-blog-to-help-2705439-1.html

